
Tuesday 5 May 2020 

 

Dear Willow Class, 

Good Morning! It's time to...Explore, Learn and Have FUN! 😃 

Today we will talk about the moral lessons in stories and we will start using Aesop’s fables 

to introduce and learn some important and valuable moral lessons for everyone, big or 

small. 

We will talk about why animals/insects gather and store food,  see different kinds of 

behaviour / making choices, have some fun with play dough and stick puppets, but one 

quite peculiar activity that might make more noise than needed – the pots and pans 

orchestra!  

Remember to visit the Spanish learning and learn more about primary colours.  

Parents, we would love to encourage you and highly recommend starting to read your 

child/children the Aesop’s fables, if possible. Aesop’s fables have been around for 

generations and still are a great resource to help teach children about doing the right thing. 

Have a wonderful day! 

Mr. Andonov 

 


